
Dear Mr. Schumacher,

A cover letter allows you to professionally introduce yourself to a prospective
employer. Your goal in writing your cover letter should be to encourage the
employer to read your resume and consider you for a specific position.

Highlight your achievements, skills, experiences, and training that are relevant
to the position you want to get. However, avoid simply repeating the information
you included in your resume. Tailor your cover letter to each employer and job.
Since you are applying for specific roles, give specific examples and events that
demonstrate your ability to perform well if given the position.

Yes, you should maintain a professional air throughout the copy, however, an
exceedingly formal tone may turn off those who read it. Remember to also show
genuine enthusiasm for the job. You can think of it this way: it’s not a suit-and-
tie event, but a smart casual gathering. Steer away from highly personal
information and questions about the position. This includes talking about salary
expectations and company benefits. Instead, reserve such inquiries for the
actual interview.

Make sure you proofread your cover letter before sending it. There are various
online tools that can help you catch minor grammatical or typographical errors.
Additionally, make sure your cover letter is easy to read. Use a simple font like
the one used here. Avoid walls of text, too. Dividing your letter into paragraphs
makes it easy on the eyes and organizes the information you provide.

Best regards,

Ariadne Snyder

January 2, 2025

Noah Schumacher
Recruitment Specialist
Schuester Digital Media Group
123 Anywhere St.
Any City, ST 12345

Dear Residents of West Coast,

The past three years have been a struggle but finally we can see light at the end of the tunnel.
Though mask-wearing on public transport is no longer mandatory from 13 February 2023, please
be vigilant and maintain good public health practices. Let us all look forward to a great 2023!

Ending 2022 on a happy note, we presented the West Coast Bursary Awards to 134 students.
Congratulations to all our award recipients! At the West Coast GRC Family Day at West Coast
Park, many parents and children enjoyed participating in tree planting, a carnival and movie
screening.

We launched the “Right by Your Side” programme, in conjunction with the West Coast CC Open
House and Active Ageing Carnival at West Coast CC. This programme organises community help
among neighbours, so that residents can help their elderly neighbours by referring them to the CC
and Residents’ Networks for assistance.  By partnering agencies and professional service
providers, we aim to provide help to our seniors in need.

During my walkabouts, some of you have given me feedback on fitness corners.  I am pleased to
share that a new fitness corner will be built at Blk 611 Clementi West Street 1, and the existing
fitness corner at Blk 722 Clementi West Street 2 will be upgraded, so that more residents can
enjoy a healthy lifestyle. 

Also, do remember to use your $300 of CDC vouchers.  This time, $150 can be spent at heartland
hawkers and merchants, and another $150 at participating supermarkets, which can help to defray
daily expenses

Please send your feedback, comments or suggestions to me at west.coast.mps@pap.org.sg.

I wish everyone a year filled with good health, joy and prosperity!
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